From: |

Sent: 08 March 2019 11:17
To: Planning
Subject: 2019/0225/P SC Logged comments/objection to planning application for

Wedderburn road 24
Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged
Dear Sir/Madame,
Following the recent concerns of the neighbours regarding planning application for 25 units at
Wedderburn rd N24, | would like to express my objections on the grounds of fire hazard and health and
safety.
| am a single mother living at 24 Wedderburn Road with my @ears old daughter and based on the
information supplied new development could present a real danger to the neighbourhood. We have
already experienced a deadly fire at the building across the road of the same nature.

Please don't hesitate to contact me if | could provide you with any further information or feedback.

Kind regards,
Maria Kondrashova



